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We learned many things about managing a nonprofit. Often, 

wonderful people will make a commitment and support a different 

charity each month or year. This means we must continue to 

search for new supporters to continue our work. New supporters 

are also needed to help new children, shelters, and begin new 

projects. 

When you help by emailing and talking to friends, families, 

employers, coworkers, and schools about Paper Houses the 

impact is amazing. We’ve received invitations to speak at schools, 

businesses and church groups that resulted in donations and new 

mission trips. We’ve been interviewed by People Magazine and 

many media outlets because people wrote letters to the media. 

You help to counter the divisive anger and hate that seems to 

permeate our culture when you help and encourage people to 

engage in charity. 

Anyone can contact Bob Decker directly through email 

(bob@paperhouses.org) or his cell phone (210-232-3897). He is 

always happy to address groups and meet with people interested 

in Paper Houses Across the Border. 
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